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As my tenure as Principal of this amazing school comes to 
a close,  I wanted to take a moment to express my deep     
gratitude and appreciation for your unwavering support 
over the past seven years. It has been an absolute      
privilege to serve at the helm of this vibrant and dynamic  
community, and I am so proud of all that we have      
accomplished together. 

From our top-notch academic programmes to our rich and  
diverse extracurricular offerings, our school truly stands 
out as a beacon of excellence in education. But it is not just our programmes that make us  
special. It is the people – the dedicated teachers, staff, and parents who work tirelessly to 
create a warm and welcoming environment where every student can thrive. 

I have been continuously inspired by the passion and commitment that our parent      
community has demonstrated over the years. Your unwavering support for our school, our 
students, and our mission has truly made all the difference. Together, we have tackled    
challenges, celebrated successes, and built strong relationships that will endure long after 
my departure. Our children have achieved academic success, participated in countless      
extracurricular activities, and developed into confident and compassionate individuals.  

As I prepare to move on, I am confident that this school will continue to flourish under the 
new leadership. The dedication and passion of the staff, the involvement of the parent   
community, and the potential of our students are a recipe for success. I know that under the 
guidance of our talented faculty and staff, and with the continued support of our dedicated 
parent community, our school will continue to thrive and grow, and our students will      
continue to achieve great things. 

Thank you again for your trust, your support, and your partnership over these past seven 
years. It has been an honour and a privilege to serve as Principal, and I will carry the      
memories of our time together with me always. 



GEMS Millennium School, Sharjah, 
is happy to contribute towards the 
Bridges of Giving Campaign           
organized by Sharjah Charity                
International.  
A total amount of AED 81,266.75/- 
was donated by the school and the 



Today's little moments, become tomorrow's 
precious memories A memorable day!!! 
Thank you Ms. Ranju Anand, Senior Vice President (Education), and             
Ms. Albertha Huyser, Principal and CEO GEMS Cambridge School for           
your very touching gesture.  





Saying goodbye is never easy .. but what is special about this goodbye by the 
students and the teachers is that is was a celebration . Celebrating the           
wonderful memories that have been created at GMS  with You Teresa Ma’am. 
You have led the school to great heights! A power house in every aspect .Have 
a blessed and wonderful future ahead. We will miss you ma’am!  



Dear Madhulika ma’am your warm smile will be missed in the corridors of GMS! The 
school is forever grateful to you for nurturing and guiding us to the path of success.  
God Bless you for the future ! You will be missed! 



The students of PRE KG and KG1 went on a fieldtrip to Adventure Land! It was a very      

thrilling experience! It was an exhilarating adventure with friends and their teachers! The 

students and teachers had fun with exciting rides and even got their face painted! It  truly 

was  an AWESOME day and  we are sure the children have made some wonderful            

memories!  



"Develop a passion for learning. If you do, you will never cease 
to grow." - Anthony J. D 'Angelo  
Exploring new possibilities with Xperimentor - Making Science 
fun and experiential at GMS! 



Lauren Zeena Monis from Grade 1C, is an avid crafter and has been interested in arts and 
crafts since childhood. She likes thinking outside the box and letting her imagination run 
free while crafting. This will remain her favourite hobby and she will always strive to           
improve day after day. Well Done Lauren and keep creating magic! 

"Switching off for one hour can 
light up your future "Earth Hour is 
a global grass-roots movement  
encouraging individuals,            
businesses and governments 
around the world to take positive 
actions for the environment, and 
celebrating their commitment to 
the planet by switching off their 
lights for one designated hour. We 
are happy to share that our         
students celebrated 'Earth Hour' 
and showed their commitment   
towards our planet and contribut-
ed towards “Year of Sustainability”.  
Great job to all our students!!  



World Water Day is an international observance day. The             
intention is to inspire people around the world to learn more 
about water-related issues and to take action to make a 
difference. As part of the World Water Day celebration,       
Skyline university conducted various competitions in           
collaboration with SEWA on March 16, 2023 at Al Majaz      
waterfront Park. Nivin George of KG2 won first runner up in 
the reel making competition and Nileena Mariam of Grade 5 
won the article writing competition. 
Great job Nivin and Nileena!!!  



AMINA ZAHRA 
AMEER—GRADE 2E 
GOLD TOPPER 

“Achievements of today are the stepping stones for the future 
ones.” Great job our young achievers!!!  





Martin  Shimmy has been conferred the title of      
Sastra Pratibha 2022  conducted by the Science India 
Forum, UAE in association with Vijnana Bharati and 
supported by the Consulate General of India,  
Dubai. 
The exam was conducted on February 25, 2023, at 
the Global Indian International School (GIIS) Dubai 
Campus. The award was presented by the Padma 
Bhushan awardee Shri Nambi Narayanan at the BITS 
Pilani Campus, Dubai on the 19th of March  







Congratulations to the students of Grade  4, 5 and 6  for the 
stellar performance at the Asset Talent Search!  

   Kuddos to the children of GMS ! So very proud of you! 






























